
It has been wonderful to witness the hard work and progress of
all our children this term. Their enthusiasm and dedication are
truly inspiring. A special highlight was the fantastic
performance of 'Pirates and Mermaids' by our Year 3 and 4
children this week. Their polished and engaging show was a
testament to their hard work and the support of our dedicated
staff. It was a joy to see them shine on stage! 
This week our "Celebration Around the World" menu in the
school kitchen has been a fantastic success. The children have
had the opportunity to taste dishes from diverse cultures,
sparking conversations and appreciation for different
traditions. Thank you to Billy, Amy and Jacqui for developing
this menu and experience for the children.
We also want to extend our thanks to the PTA for putting on a
fantastic Easter disco and organising wonderful events for the
children over the Easter holidays. Their efforts are greatly
appreciated and contribute so much to our school community. 
We look forward to the fantastic events that the Summer Term
brings and would like to wish all our families a happy and safe
Easter break.
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Year 5 have been busy exploring the universe ofDesign and Technology by designing and creatingtheir very own aliens! Each pupil let theirimagination run wild as they sketched out uniquealien characters, then brought them to life usingfabric, thread and stuffing.The children practiced sewing techniques,developing their fine motor skills and patience,before stuffing and finishing off their soft, squishyalien creations. The classroom was full of colour,creativity, and a lot of personality as theirotherworldly designs came together.

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


Nurturing Futures

Last week, Boorley's first Inclusion and Diversitysteering group took place. It was wonderful to meetwith members of our community with a range ofknowledge, experiences and interests to bring to thetable, all with the aim of supporting the growth of ourschool. We discussed what 'Inclusion and Diversity'means to us and considered our vision for Boorley inthis area so that as a group, we can support thestrategic direction of the school to ensure all in ourcommunity feel safe, seen and heard. Conversationwas already brimming with ideas as to how we cancontinue to to work towards our vision and next time,we will be reflecting on and evaluating what is alreadysuccessful at Boorley. Please do share your thoughtswith us and if you would like to become a part of thegroup itself, please let us know via the office. 

This week, we've embraced both celebration

and awareness. We marked Easter, a time of

renewal and hope, with various activities

across the school and an assembly from Kings

Community Church on Thursday. 

Alongside these festivities, we also dedicated

time to Autism Awareness, fostering

understanding and empathy within our

community. By acknowledging and celebrating

these different aspects of the children's lives,

we aim to create an environment where every

child feels supported and valued, preparing

them for a future where they can thrive and

contribute meaningfully to society.

Strengthening
Community

A reminder that children return to school on Wednesday 23rd April

2025 due to an INSET Day on Tuesday 22nd April 2025.





Monday 7th April – Monday 21st April Easter Holidays
Tuesday 22nd April – INSET day - School closed to all pupils

Wednesday 23rd April – First Day of Term
Friday 25th April – Year 2 Trip to Sea City Museum

May 2025
Friday 16th May 2:30pm Year 3 Parent Workshop Summer Picnic– On the field/Hall
Monday 19th May 3-3:15pm Year 5 Parent Workshop - Art Gallery - In the Hall
Tuesday 20th May 9:00-9:30am Year 1 Recorder concert - In the Hall 
Tuesday 20th May 3:00pm Year R Book Look – Year R classrooms 
Thursday 22nd May 3-3:15pm Year 4 Parent Workshop - Clay dragon eye art exhibit - In the hall
Friday 23rd May 2:30-3pm Year 2 Parent Workshop - Art Gallery - classrooms
Friday 23rd May – Last Day of Term

Half Term Holidays - Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 2025

June 2025
Monday 2nd June – First Day of Term
Wednesday 4th June Year 1 Trip to Portchester Castle
Thursday 5th June  Year 5 Trip to Warner Bros Studio
Wednesday 11th June Year R Sports Day (Time TBC)
Thursday 12th June Sports Day (Time TBC)
Wednesday 18th June Year R Reserve Sports Day (Time TBC) 
Thursday 19th June Reserve Sports Day (Time TBC)

Friday 20th June INSET day - School closed to all pupils

Monday 23rd June at 2:30 Year R Parent Workshop – Planting - Year R Classrooms
Thursday 26th June Transition Day
Friday 27th June Year R Mill Farm Visit to Boorley Park School

KEY Dates

Safeguarding Notices
We have recently become aware that some children have been watching

content related to 'Choo Choo Charles' on YouTube. This game features a
horror-themed storyline in which players are pursued by a frightening train

character, and while versions of it vary in graphics and intensity, some children
may find the content unsettling. The accessibility of such material depends on
individual settings and parental controls. We encourage parents and guardians

to review their child’s online access and ensure that appropriate safeguards are
in place. Thank you for your support in helping to create a safe and suitable

digital environment for all children.



PTA Corner

Thank you for all of your support!

Thank you to everyone who attended the PTA disco or purchased an Easter
Trail booklet this week! Post your completed trail booklet into our PTA postbox

located in Gather cafe. All entries will be entered into our prize draw!

Get ready for our next new event coming on Friday 25th April.

Fancy a clear out over half term? Why not sell your pre-loved clothes, toys,
books and more at our first PTA Tabletop sale!

Rent a table for the small sum of £7 and keep all of the profits you make!

Email: boorleyparkpta@gmail.com or find us on Facebook to register your
interest in booking a table.

Get Friday 25th April in your diary as the doors open at 3.15pm!

We hope to see you there!

Have an EGG-citing half term and enjoy the PTA Easter trail!

Thank you
Jade (Co- Chair)




